Lenzi, Chelsea

From: ART HIBBITS <ahibbitsO1@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 07, 2014 7:39 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Mosby CUP and RZN Agenda item (6) Feb. 11, 2014
Attachments: RLV letterl06.pdf; RLV letter106.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Chelsea: Jose Baer asked me to scan and eml the attached letter. Let me know if this works...if so I have more
to send this morning. Thank you, Art Hibbits



RANCHO

| Dafe: 2/6/14

[LAVINA

To: Board of Supervisors,
Santa Barbara County
123 E. Anapamu Street
Santa Barbara, Calif. 93101-2058

Subject: Proposed Mosby Recreational Uses: Hearing at Board of
Supervisors, Santa Maria, Feb. 11, 2014

Reference: Santa Barbara County Planning Commission: Recommendation
for denial

Identification: 12NGD-00000-00024, 11CUP-00000-000032, and
1 IRZN-00000-00003

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed Mosby recreational uses
being brought before you on Tuesday, Feb 11th, 2014. The proposed uses are not
compatible with production agriculture, and should not be allowed. I urge you to
follow the recommendations from both the Agricultural Advisory Committee and
the SB County Planning Commission and deny this proposal.

Respectfully yours,

//H/L,,

Jose Baer
President, Rancho La Vifa
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RANCHO@YLA VINA

Date: 2/6/14

To: Board of Supervisors,
Santa Barbara County
123 E. Anapamu Street
Santa Barbara, Calif. 93101-2058

Subject: Proposed Mosby Recreational Uses: Hearing at Board of
Supervisors, Santa Maria, Feb. 11, 2014

Reference: Santa Barbara County Planning Commission: Recommendation
for denial

Identification: 12NGD-00000-00024, 11CUP-00000-000032, and
1 IRZN-00000-00003

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed Mosby recreational uses
being brought before you on Tuesday, Feb 11th, 2014. The proposed uses are not
compatible with production agriculture, and should not be allowed. I urge you to
follow the recommendations from both the Agricultural Advisory Committee and
the SB County Planning Commission and deny this proposal.

Respectfully yours,

%3/1_,

Jose Baer
President, Rancho La Vina



